
We are now evaluating the walking, 
wheeling and cycling route in Bootle 
from Church Gardens to Merton Road / 
Pembroke Road Junction. 

How we will evaluate the route is set 
out in the Evaluation Plan.  This 
evaluation plan has been created 
based on guidance from the 
Government and the Liverpool City 
Region.   

This plan tells us what information we 
need to collect to help us to complete 
the evaluation – this includes feedback 
from residents, businesses, community, 
voluntary and faith organisations that 
are located along the route.   

We have written to all the residents, 
businesses, community, voluntary and 
faith organisations along the route.  This 
letter invites you to provide your 
feedback.  

We will produce a report, once all the 
feedback has been collected along 
with other information and data.   



Your feedback will be considered in the 
report.    

Your feedback will be considered by a 
wide range of Officers and Elected 
Members.   


